FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR
PUBLIC INFORMATION FLYER

State Road (SR) 84 over the South Fork of the New River
Bridge Painting Project

Broward County, FL

Financial Project ID: 432146-1-52-01

SR 84 OVER THE SOUTH FORK OF THE NEW RIVER BRIDGE PAINTING PROJECT

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, is pleased to provide information regarding routine
maintenance of the SR 84 bridge over the South Fork of the New River in the Cities of Fort Lauderdale, Hollywood,
Dania Beach, and the Town of Davie.

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS

e Painting the steel portions of the four-
lane bascule bridge (Bridge No. 860008)
over the South Fork of the New River

TRAFFIC IMPACTS

e Single-lane closures may occur between
8:00 p.m. and 6:00 a.m.

e Full bridge closures may occur for a
maximum of 64 nights between 9:00 p.m.
and 5:00 a.m. Sunday through Thursday.

e Traffic will be detoured in both directions
during bridge closures to:

* SR 7/US 441

* Griffin Road

* SW 30th Avenue

* Alternate Detour: SW 36th Street and SW
26th Terrace

e Access to adjacent businesses will be
maintained during the closures.

e Marine traffic will be maintained through
the navigable waterway. Bridge openings
will occur on demand and require 24-hour
notice. Channel restrictions may occur.

For more information on FDOT
District Four construction projects,
please visit our website:
www.d4fdot.com.

[w]¥==[m] | | CONTACT INFORMATION

. Khosrow Gandjei — FDOT Construction Project Manager
Phone: (561) 531-3877
Email: khosrow.gandjei@dot.state.fl.us

E-: Angel Streeter Gardner — Community Outreach Specialist
) Phone: (561) 886-8773
Follow us on Twitter@MyFDOT_SEFL Email: angel@valerin-group.com

Construction Cost: $641,391 Construction Start Date: September 8,2020 Anticipated Completion: Late 2020

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods,
enhances economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.

Please contact Community Outreach Specialist, Angel Streeter Gardner, to be added to project email notification lists, and if special accommodations under
the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or translation services (free of charge) are needed. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color,
national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status.





